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I. INTRODUCTION 

Pursuant to the ruling of the Administrative Law Judges dated Noveniber 9,2007 

(ALJs' Ruling), Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) provides its opening 

comments on economic modeling issues under AB 32. PG&E's comments are presented 

as follows: (1) an executive summary; (2) general comments on the E3 economic 

model; (3) general comments on the CPUC staff workpaper ("Staff Workpaper"); (4) 

responses to the specific questions listed in the ALJs' Ruling; and (5) a table 

summarizing recommendations for E3 and the modeling effort. 

11. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

PG&E has two overarching goals with respect to AB32 implementation. These 

are: 1) To achieve long-term and sustained reductions in greenhouse gas emissions; and 

2) To manage the costs and reliability impact of achieving these reductions on behalf of 

our customers. PG&E commends the CPUC for establishing an "open architecture" for 

AB 32-related modeling and E3 for an excellent start on the modeling itself. Economic 

modeling of the costs and benefits of AB 32 emissions reduction options is es,sential in 

order that policymakers and stakeholders may understand the potential impacts and cost 

effectiveness of those options prior to issuance of any decisions on the design of AB 32 

regulations and strategies. 


















































































